Scanlon, Amy

From: Bidar-Sielaff, Shiva

Sent: Sunday, March 18, 2018 7:02 PM

To: Scanlon, Amy

Cc: jeffgaard@gmail.com; Susan Gaard; Rummel, Marsha

Subject: 1722 Summit

Dear Amy,

Unfortunately I will be out of town tomorrow and unable to attend the Landmarks commission meeting. Please share this email with the members of the LC:

Dear members of the LC,

I respectfully ask you to approve the request for clad double-hung and casement windows instead of custom-made wood windows.

I know that the issue of windows has been a thorny one. In this case I believe that the Gaards have done their due diligence in proposing a balanced approach. They are long time residents of the University Heights Historic District and have shown great care for their house.

Thank you so much for your service.

Best,

Shiva Bidar-Sielaff Alder, District 5